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MacNeil, Jami

From: lbarnard <lbarnard@gwi.net>
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 2:16 PM
To: DiBello, Carol; Bergeron, Mark; Hallowell, Dawn
Subject: Update from the presentation by YS/RHP,LLC to the City Council on 04 February 2019

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Below you will find audio of the SHIP spokesperson, Christos Calivas, and then Bill Morong who is CEO of Yachting 
Solutions at last Monday's Rockland City Council Meeting.  The public was given no opportunity to comment after the 
Yachting Solutions presentation of their revised marina expansion plan.  SHIP is marshaling it's forces to protest and 
insist that we have a Public Forum to which the public is invited to comment.  I have a few questions in the meantime: 

 What is the scope of the pre-application interview with your Agency? 
 Who may be present at any presentation -- I would like to be there as I am registered as an "interested party?" 
 Are the interviews/presentations during your application process open to the general public? 

Thanks so much for your help and your attention.   

Best,   

Lynne Barnard, SHIP 

 
 
From the city council mtg 02/04/19: 
 
Christos  6 minutes 
 
Bill Morong 18min 
 


